
Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees  
Barton County Community College 

August 23, 2022 
 

 
BUDGET HEARING 

 
 Comments:  The Board of Trustees has scheduled a Budget Hearing for the 
purpose of holding a public hearing on the 2022-2023 budget. This budget was 
approved for publication at the July 12, 2022 Special Board meeting and appeared in 
the July 20th, 2022 issue of the Great Bend Tribune. This budget hearing is scheduled in 
conjunction with the Board’s regular monthly Board meeting. 
 
 Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board hold the budget hearing 
open during the Board meeting, close the budget hearing, approve the budget as 
published, and resume the monthly Board meeting. 
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